
Kensington Conservation Commission 

December 14, 2021 

Members Present:  Sydnee Goddard, Bob Gustafson, Joan Skewes, Pam Holland 

 

Call to Order:  7:30 p.m. 

 

1.  Sydnee meet with Robert Pruyne from Rockingham Planning Commission to review the maps 

of the town’s conservation lands.  Robert is preparing a build out analysis and requested this 

information to compare data.  Robert will be creating an updated conservation map. 

 

2.  No Hunting Signs – The Commission voted to approve expending up to $300 from the 

administrative budget for an additional purchase of No Hunting signs from Minute Man signs.  

 

3.  Annual Report – Joan to draft.  

 

4.  Pam to attend the Selectboard meeting to discuss the proposed warrant article to revise the 

percentage the Conservation Commission receives from the Current Use Change Tax.  The 

Commission currently receives 25%.  The Commission is proposing a warrant article for the 

Commission to receive 100%.  

 

5.  The Commission reviewed town resource maps documenting unfragmented parcels, 

properties protected by public and private conservation easements, properties with a high value 

rating for agricultural use, aquifers, water resources, and wetlands – and discussed lands 

interested in protecting.  

 

 


